
We are delighted to reintroduce our regular CAMHS Stakeholder events. 

You are warmly invited to join our quarterly information sharing event, 

the first of a series, starting on Tuesday 26th October from 11.30 – 13.00.  

This is an informal opportunity for us to share with you details of our 

current service developments and for you to raise any issues close to 

your heart to help influence change.  

The topics of discussion will include joint presentations from key partners 

including ELFT CAMHS and CHUMs. Please scan the QR code below to 

register for the event.  
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